Sarah Porter

From: Ken Steen [kesteen56@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 2:21 PM
To: _ Sarah Porter

Subject: Re: Order for Bismark Meadows
Sarah,

I will not be able to attend the July 1, 2014 meeting.

Thanks,

. Ken

On Thu, Jun 26, 2014 at 1:17 PM, Sarah Porter <SARAHP@newbedford-ma.gov> wrote:
Ken, the Chairman of the Commission has requested that you appear at the July 1, 2014 Con Com meeting to be held in
the Ashley Conference Room, first floor of City Hall at 6:30PM to discuss the matter. Let me know if you have any

questions

Sarah

From: Ken Steen [mailto:kesteen56@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 4:24 PM

To: Sarah Porter

Subject: Order

Sarah,

Dug to extenuating circumstances I. will need the order for Bismark Meadows extended through Augustl 23rd.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Ken



